
 
 

  
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

     

 

 

  

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

     
   

   
    

     
    

 
    
      

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

    

 

Economy and Place Directorate
Richard Ball (Director) 

Our Ref: MM 

Please ask for: Angela Newey 

Direct line / Extension: 01432 3836337 

E-mail: angela.newey1@herefordshire.gov.uk 

Mr David Smith 
Planning Inspector 
c/o Tracy Pearson, Programme Officer 

21 May 2019 

Dear Mr Smith, 

Herefordshire Council - Main Modifications 

In accordance with paragraph 12 of your post hearing advice of 25 March 2019 I 
would now wish to formally request under the section 20 (7C) of the Planning and 
Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as amended), that as part of the Examination 
process you make recommendations to the Council for any main modifications to the 
Travellers Sites Development Plan Document that you consider are necessary in 
order to enable the Plan to be found sound. 

This request is made in order to enable the Council to progress the Plan to adoption, 
following the completion of the public consultation upon the main modifications. 

Yours sincerely 

Kevin Singleton 
Strategic Planning Manager 

Plough Lane Offices, Hereford, HR4 0LE 
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